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September 1, 2023 

Via email 

The Honorable Natalie Hudson 
Associate Justice of the Minnesota Supreme Court 
25 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Dear Justice Hudson: 

Congratulations and thank you for your willingness to serve as chief justice of the 
Minnesota Supreme Court. Minnesota’s judicial system will continue to greatly benefit from 
your perspective. 

In light of your appointment, I accept your resignation as an associate justice of the 
Minnesota Supreme Court, effective upon your swearing in as chief justice of the Minnesota 
Supreme Court on Monday, October 2, 2023. 

My best wishes to you in all your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Walz 
Governor 

cc:   The Honorable Lorie S. Gildea, Chief Justice, Minnesota Supreme Court 
Mr. Jeff Shorba, State Court Administrator 
Ms. Paula Juris, State Court Human Resources Specialist 
Ms. Carol Steward, MSRS Human Resources 
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